
The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all  who wish to visit  us
during our educational and instructive monthly gatherings.  Be Happy
and paint more! 

WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at
www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more information about

the Watauga Valley Art League please contact Mabe Collins
Brown (423) 768-3713  or email us at

WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

***Dues for 2020: $35 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605
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Our next WVAL General Membership Meeting will  be Sunday, February 9th.  Our
featured speaker will be our very own Judy Donley, Story Teller.  She will introduce
visityg  poets/storytellers  and  explain  their  involvement  as  to  writing  pems  to
coordinate with members' artwork.

Also,  David  Kramer  will  discuss  and  upcoming  children's  logo  art  contest  in
conjuction with Hopland Medical Center.

Come  support   WVAL  by  coming  to  this  meeting  to  have  a  great  time  and
fellowship with other member artists.  Hope to see you all there.

mailto:WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com


Hello everyone,
We are looking for volunteers to help in organizing our 50th anniversary 
celebration. We are having our first meeting at my house.  The success of 
our celebration is based on the participation from our members.  

What: 50 Anniversary Celebration Committee Meeting
Who: WVAL Members
When: Saturday, February 8, 2020 at 10:00 AM
Where: Judy Cable's home. 332 Buckingham Rd, Gray, TN 37615 Cell: (805) 896-
3931

Judy Donley and I are hoping to see you there.

Judy Cable


